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Chamberlain, Anne

From: Pesticides

Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 4:20 PM

To: Lay, Cam; Chamberlain, Anne

Subject: FW: Article for next BPC packet

 

 

From: Heather Spalding [mailto:heathers@mofga.org]  

Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 3:27 PM 
To: Pesticides; Jim Dill 

Subject: Article for next BPC packet 

 
Dear Representative Dill and members of the Maine Board of Pesticides Control, 
 
I read this article and thought you would be interested in it. 
 

https://thewalrus.ca/big-agro-on-campus/ 
 
I hadn’t heard about the Irving project with the University of Maine and was intrigued. I would like to know more. 
I thought you might wish to include the article in the packet for the upcoming meeting on May 12. 
 
Thank you very much, 
 
Heather Spalding 
Deputy Director 
Maine Organic Farmers and Gardeners Association 
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